
	

Year	5&6	Netball	Hi	5s	
Monday	6th	November	
@	Our	Lady	of	Pity	Primary	
	
Our	Lady	of	Pity	was	the	venue	for	the	second	round	of	the	Edsential	Netball	
high	5	league.	The	previous	set	of	fixtures	hosted	at	Ladymount	saw	some	
excellent	netball	and	a	very	strong	Our	Lady	of	Pity	team.	There	were	5	teams	
at	the	event;	Our	Lady	of	Pity	A	&	B,	St	Bridget’s,	St	Johns	and	Rock	Ferry.	With	
there	being	2	courts	at	OLOP	it	meant	lots	of	playing	times	which	the	pupils	
benefited	from.		
	
The	standard	of	netball	played	was	excellent	with	lots	of	goals	scored	and	
plenty	of	close	games.	Our	Lady	of	Pity	won	3	and	drew	1	of	their	games	on	the	
evening	strengthening	their	place	in	the	league.	There	were	some	fantastic	
individual	performances	as	well	from	students	at	St	Bridget’s	and	Rock	Ferry	
primary	schools	which	caught	the	eye	from	Debbie	Crowley	who	was	again	
present	at	the	event	to	offer	her	knowledge	and	experience	in	the	game.	
	
The	Netball	League	takes	its	winter	break	now	before	it	kick	starts	again	with	
central	venue	dates	at	St	Bridget’s	and	Well	Lane	primary	schools.	
	
	
	 “It	was	great	to	have	2	courts	so	more	netball	could	be	played.”	St	
Bridget’s	teacher	
	
	 “I	enjoyed	it,	we	didn’t	win	all	of	our	games	but	we	got	better	as	the	
competition	went	on”	Rock	Ferry	pupil	
	


